KMGA Conference Call Meeting Minutes 12-22-2009
 KMGA Vice President Jerry Miller called to order the meeting via conference call beginning at 7:35 p.m. on Tuesday, Dec. 22, 2009
 A total of 8 participants answered roll including Heather Hoover, Cheryl Carey, Jim Hollinger, Ivan Fowler, Anne McGuire, Beth Riffel, Jerry Miller and Linda and Curt Jurgenson.
Beth Riffel, acting secretary gave a report on the fall production sale which resulted in a net proceeds for the KMGA  of $ 1,224.69 A breakdown of the sale was provided prior to the meeting.  It was determined that this sale generated significantly more proceeds than previous sales.
A discussion was held to change the membership pricing structure when members had both adult and youth memberships.  It was moved to cap the total membership fees paid to $50 per family, with $25 remaining the base dues for the adult membership.  Motion carried.  Heather Hoover would post the notice to her youth membership.
 It was discussed to move the annual meeting to February to avoid conflicts with other spring meetings and workshops involving goat producers.  After some discussion concerning the bylaws and length of time for notification of annual meeting  it was moved to hold the meeting one of the first two weeks of February in Salina, with the exact date to be determined based upon meeting room availability.
A committee of Beth Riffel, Jerry Miller, Jim Hollinger and Linda Jurgenson was appointed to work on the annual meeting and to find a speaker for the event.
It was suggested that a speaker to address marketing be found.
Elections of officers will be held at the annual meeting.
The meeting was then adjourned at 8:15.
